Charter Township of Canton
Notice of Public Accuracy Test

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Canton Township Clerk's Office will conduct a Public Accuracy Test of the Optical Scan tabulating
equipment to be used for the Wayne-Westland School Board Election to be held on Tuesday, May 3, 2011. The test will take place on
Wednesday, April 27, 2011 at 10:00 a.m. in the Clerk's Office, in the Township Administration Building, 1150 S. Canton Center
Road. This test is conducted to determine that the programming and the equipment being used to tabulate ballot results count the votes
in the manner prescribed by law, and is open to all interested parties. For further information, contact the Clerk's Office at 734-394-
5120.

Terry G. Bennett, Clerk
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